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NOVEMBER BOARD MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 
Board reviewed minutes from Friday calls, October LEB meeting, station visit report, LEB meeting 
summary, and inactive list.  Motion to accept minutes, five opposed.  
 
Treasurer distributed budgets vs. actual, check registry, and lost time report.  
Motion to accept financial documents, none opposed.  
 
Station visits reports: (Please note these visits are from 10/22/24-12/31/24)  
D1: BWI   D2: MCO (2-AM), MSY(AM), FLL(PM) D3: MDW, BNA (2), CLE, CMH, CVG, PIT      
D4: ATL (8), MCO      D5: BHM, HOU, DAL, SAT                D6: PHX (2), SAN, AUS   
D7: LAX, LGB, SFO, SNA, LAS (4)   D8: OAK (2), DEN, MCO, MSP, MCI                                                   
D9: LIH (2), OGG, SMF (2), PDX  
 
Rec. Sec: SAT, BWI, JAX, MCO, BNA, DTW   Treasurer: SAN  
2VP: MCO, ATL, OAK, BWI, BNA                     1VP: MCO, ATL, SMF, OAK, MCI, BWI 
President: MCO, ATL, OAK, BWI, JAX, LIH, SAT 
 
Committee reports:                                                                                                 
Safety and Health visited BOS & BOI. Attended Ground Handling Operational Safety Team 
(GHOST) conference in Glasgow. Two members of committee to be offline full time in 2025. 
Education continued to work on videos. Series segment to begin in early January on Article 23. 
Election added Lathan Scales (BOS) 
Retiree meeting in early 2025 to discuss event for next year.  
Covered Work still waiting on dates from the Company for next meeting. 
F.L.O.C. members attended their respective CLC meetings.   
Communications worked on announcement of commemorative pins, assisted EdComm with video 
series and headshots for committee.   
WWC attended arbitration training in DTW hosted by Local 171, which represents the drivers, 
information specialist, and maintenance personnel at the Ann Arbor Transportation Authority. 
Civil and Human Rights will assist in toy drive in MDW. Quarterly meeting to discuss 2025 plans.  
C.O.P.E. attended respective CLC meetings and helped with organizing new locals into TWU. 
 
Upcoming Events:  
PHX Picnic: 02/01/25 
 
The next LEB meeting is scheduled for 1/22/25, please contact N.Salinas@TWU555.org with any 
questions or concerns.  
 
 
In solidarity,  
 
 
 
Nicole Salinas 
Recording Secretary 
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